
 

 

Product Change Notice 
 

PPC-15XX Series Change 
 

 Notification #: 2015040002 

 Date of Publication: 20th of April, 2015 

 Affected Model: Listed Below 

 Change Description 

In an effort to maximize the life of this product and continue with market trends; we will be 

upgrading the LCD panel of the PPC-15xx series from a CCFL to an LED backlight solution. 

The panel change will improve the overall power consumption of the unit and will still provide 

the same XGA (1024x768) resolution. The LED panel luminance, however, will be reduced 

from 300nits to 250nits. Please note that all other functions of the product stay the same with 

previous versions. 

 Customer Impact of Change and Recommended Action 

Please review this information carefully and note that products listed below will be affected. 

Model Description Replaced Model 

PPC-1505-525-A1-1R 15" XGA D525 1.8GHz/1GR/16GSSD/SPK PPC-1505-525-A2R 

PPC-1507-255-A1R 15" XGA D2550 1.86GHz/2GR/320GHD/SPK PPC-1507-255-A2R 

PPC-1525-525-A1R 15" XGA D525 1.8GHz/2GR/32GSSD/SPK PPC-1525-525-A2R 

PPC-1527-255-A1R 15" XGA D2550 1.86GHz/2GR/32GSSD/SPK PPC-1527-255-A2R 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience it may cause and appreciate your understanding. Thank you for 

your confidence in us in the past and look forward to serving you in the future. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Jason Liu 

Manager 

Embedded Computing Product Division. 


